MINUTES OF THE NORTHWEST LOUISIANA
GAME AND FISH PRESERVE COMMISSION

Meeting held on April 3 2012

Present were Commissioners Runyon, Wilson, Brown, Moore and
Chairman Arthur Brown, Jr.

On motion by Runyon and seconded by Brown the minutes were
approved as written.

Guests included members of the Black Lake Citizens Committee
and Renee’s Crews, wife of Assistant Secretary Treasurer Steven D.
Crews.

There was no new information concerning the 16" cap.

Durwood Wilson then provided information concerning the boat
ramps. He said it is difficult to judge their condition in light of
the high water. Some of the boat ramps have rock already at site to
be used as soon as the lake water recedes.

The Commigsion then discussed the recreaticon area and
suggested that it needs mowing.

Placement of no wake signs was still in progress.

There was then some discussion concerning a few sightings of
grass carp and the Commission was going to ask biologist Ricky
Yeldell to complete the survey to determine if we could purchase
additional grass carp.

Chairman Brown then advised that one of the fish gates was
bent on the dam and Assistant Secretary Treasurer Steven D, Crews
was instructed to write the head of the Department of Public Works.

Concerning new business an invoice for clean up of Allen Dam
was presented by Anne Childress and approved by the Commission.

There was then some discussion concernlng the possibility of
the high water affecting the spawn.

On motion by Brown and seconded by Runyon the meeting did
adjourn.
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